I..Jlimmy Cone

From: Jimmy Cone [jimmy_cma@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 2:50 PM

To: jbrammer@valdostacity.com

Cc: ‘Jonathan Burns'; jimmy_cma@bellsouth.net; 'Mac Mackey'
Subject: S & L Sausage Facade

Land Development Regulations

In Chapter 106 the definition for FACADE is “The exterior of a building facing the principle street entrance, and
extending the entire width of the building elevation”

In Chapter 210-3 there are numerous references to the word “facade”

On page 5, item #3 at the top of the page states “facing and plainly visible”. The word “and” ties “facing” and “plainly”
together. If the word “or” was used, the words “facing” and “plainly” would not be tied together. The rest of the
statement clearly makes reference to a street or customer/visitor parking lot.

Based on this information we are requesting that the existing metal siding on the south end of the building be allowed
to remain.

Jimmy Cone

James D. Cone, Architect
1804 Plum Street
Valdosta, GA 31601

Cell: 229-561-1594
Phone: 229-247-8378
Email: jimmy cma@hbellsouih.net




